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June 16, 2010

Via Electronic Filing and U.S. Mail filed electronically in docket office on 06/16/10

Ms. Sara Kyle, Chairman

Tennessee Regulatory Authority

c/o Sharla Dillon, Dockets and Records Manager
460 James Robertson Parkway

Nashville, Tennessee 37243

Re:  Docket No. 10-00088; Request for Withdrawal of Application by dPi
Teleconnect, LLC

Dear Chairman Kyle:

On May 7, 2010, dPi Teleconnect, LLC (“dPi”) filed its Application requesting
designation as an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier with the Tennessee Regulatory
Authority in Docket No. 10-00088 (the “Application”). dPi respectfully requests that it be
allowed to withdraw its Application without prejudice. Please advise if any further action is
required by us in this matter.

Sincerely,

WATKINS LUDLAM WINTER & STENNIS, P.A.

SQS/sb

cc: Kelly King
Stephen Scott
Thomas O’Roark
J. Andrew Gipson

190 East Capitol Street, Suite 800, Jackson, Mississippi 39201
P.O. Box 427, Jackson, Mississippi 39205-0427
www.watkinsludlam.com
Member: Meritas Law Firms Worldwide
3341840.1/09673.34250
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